September, 2013
 IEEE P802.15-860-00-0006 DOCPROPERTY "Category"  \* MERGEFORMAT 
September, 2013                                                   IEEE P802.15-13-0573-00-004q

IEEE P802.15

Wireless Personal Area Networks

	Project
	IEEE P802.15 Working Group for Wireless Personal Area Networks (WPANs)

	Title
	TG4q CFP (call for proposals)

	Date Submitted
	September, 2013

	Source
	Shahriar Emami, Samsung 75 W Plumeria Drive, San Jose, CA, USA
	Voice:
[408-544-2826]
Fax:

E-mail:
[Shahriar.e@samsung.com]

	Re:
	IEEE 802.15 TG4q ULP

	Abstract
	This is a call for contributions to IEEE 802.15 TG4q ULP

	Purpose
	When issued this is intended to announce the Call for Proposals and to motivate constructive proposal contributions toward a ULP standard.

	Notice
	This document has been prepared to assist the IEEE P802.15.  It is offered as a basis for discussion and is not binding on the contributing individual(s) or organization(s). The material in this document is subject to change in form and content after further study. The contributor(s) reserve(s) the right to add, amend or withdraw material contained herein.
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	The contributor acknowledges and accepts that this contribution becomes the property of IEEE and may be made publicly available by P802.15.


CALL FOR PROPOSALS
IEEE 802.15.4q TG is issuing a call for proposals. The scope of proposals is strictly limited to those described in the Project Authorization Request (PAR) document 15-12-0386-06-004q-ulp-par.pdf (https://mentor.ieee.org/802.15/dcn/12/15-12-0386-06-004q-ulp-par.pdf). Proposals must be submitted to the IEEE 802.15 document server and a notification must be emailed to the TG 4q chair, Dr. Shahriar Emami (Shahriar.e@samsung.com) and TG4q reflector no later than November 04, 2013 (23:59 UTC). Any proposals received after that date will not be heard. Proposers are requested to prepare proposal presentations which will be presented to TG4q members. Each proposal should be fully described in MS Office or pdf format. Power point can be used to present the proposals to the group.
Presentations and discussion of the proposals are scheduled at the November IEEE 802.15 Sessions, which is scheduled on November 10-15, 2013, Dallas, Tx, USA. Any questions should be directed to the TG4q Chair Dr. Shahriar Emami (Shahriar.e@samsung.com).
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